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I support ending Mail in voting. I received ballots for my grandmother, and another 

friend of mine that passed away for at least three years after they died. I wrote 

deceased and sent them back every time. I don’t know how long it went on because I 

ended up selling my house. It was clear to me that the voter roles have not been 

updated, and that any dishonest person could have filled that ballot out and sent it 

back. 

 

In addition, Oregon DMV recently admitted that they had “accidentally“ registered 

illegals to vote in Oregon. It is my opinion the number is much higher. 

 

It is also been proven, and any of us that use the service no, that the United States 

Postal Service is not a reliable steward of our ballots. They lose and misdeliver mail 

constantly 

 

As a citizen of the United States, and a resident of Oregon, voting is one of the most 

important rights we have. It is also a very important responsibility. It is extremely 

sacred that we prove our citizenship, show up to a voting center, provide our ID, and 

vote on paper. 

 

Anyone who is against this, has nefarious intentions 


